1S.A. IN NEW JERSEY, INC.

P.O. Box 342 ¢ ManwaH, NEw JERsEY O7430

June' 8, 1972

Mr. Emil Fellegrini
Engineering Planning

Ford Motor Company

The American Road
Dearborn, Michigan 48121

RE: Proposed Ringwood
Sanitary Landfill

Dear Mr. Pellegrini:

This is to formally request that I.S.A. in New Jersey, Inc.
be excluded from further involvement in the current project con—

cerned with the establishment of a sanitary landfill in Ringwood,
New Jersey. :

We have arrived at this decision based on the following

C . . considerations:

(1) The controlling agencies in the area have proposed
stringent construction and operational requirements
for this sanitary landfill project, which would Tesult
in a very substantial capital investment and high
operating costs.

(2) The amount of land proposed for this project is sufficient

to provide only short-term operation based on projected
input volumes.

(3) Because of previous, improper dumping operations in the
proposed landfill area, a constant, prolonged monitoring
and/or water treatment system could be required for years
after cessation of landfill operations in the area.

In short, although I.S.A. in New Jersey, Inc. has already willingly
expended a considerable effort, especially in the areas of Engineering
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and permit acquisition, we feel that we can no longer substantiate
future expense on this project..

Thank you.

Presldent
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